
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
 

	

 

 
 
November Meeting: 
Thursday, November 8 
Social: 6:00 PM 
Program: Growing Teas from Herbs: 6:30 PM 
Presenter: Lynn Marcks from Clintonville 
Business meeting: following presentation 
 
Presidents Notes and Minutes 
Christmas Party will be Thursday, 
December 13, 2018 at the Royalton Church 
in Royalton, bring a dish to pass and a gift if 
you wish to participate in the gift 
exchange.  6:00pm brief meeting and 
6:15pm dinner.  If you have questions, 
contact Patty or Joan. 
Spring Plant Sale was moved back to 
Sunday, June 2, 2019 to coincide with the 
Chicken Barbecue in Weyauwega. 
Sally & Patty will be working on this project 
& will need lots of help 
The Executive Board decided to move 
forward with the Waupaca Home Show.  We 
asked for volunteers and several MG's will 
participate.  They are Patty, Doug, Jean, 
Jane, Barb and Deana.  Barb contacted 
Jolene N. to have the application sent to 
Sally.   
Faye Wilson would like us to think about 
presenting at the Rotary Breakfast meeting 
this spring.  We need to let her know by 
January if we want to do this - opportunity to 
talk about Spring Plant Sale and/or Garden 
Walk. 
Garden Walk/Art Stroll is scheduled for 
Saturday, June 22, 2019 in the Waupaca 
area.  We currently have four confirmed 
gardens.   
"Petals of Honor" Project:  Sally 
introduced a new project to participate 
in.  Petals of Honor Project will be at the 
Veterans Home in King.  This project 
includes sponsoring and maintaining 
seasonal areas or garden beds around the 
VA campus.  Sally, Patty & Jane will be 
working on this project and anyone is 
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Master Gardener Meetings are held the 

2nd Thursday of the Month. 
 

In the event that a meeting or event is 
canceled due to weather, please listen 

to WJMQ 92.3 and WDUX 92.7 for 
cancellation information. We will also 
attempt to notify members via email. 

  
 
November Meeting: 
Waupaca County Courthouse 
Thursday, November 8 
Social: 6:00 PM 
Program 6:30 
Business meeting following program 
___________________________________ 
 

2018 Executive Board Members   
  
President: Sally Marchel/Handrich 
Vice-President: Patty Tomczak-Virnig 
Secretary: Deana Hirte 
Treasurer: Bridget Kurth 
Member at Large: Jean Skewes 
Member at Large: Jane Wilson 
Past President: Rebecca Weber-Schmoll 
State Board Rep:  Pat Ritchie 
UWEX Advisor: Greg Blonde 

 
From Greg Blonde:  MGV members please 

contact my secretary or me at 715-258-
6230 extension 2 with any changes 

regarding contact information.  For example 
send a change in name, email, mailing 

address, or phone number. 
greg.blonde@ces.uwex.edu 
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encouraged to participate.  We have adopted 
a smaller garden bed area to enhance, weed, 
mulch etc.  Fairly small scale project but we 
hope to help educate members and people 
who visit the campus with identifying plants 
perhaps related to a themed garden.  We will 
also help educate members of the home if 
they desire it.  The particular garden we 
have adopted is near Olson Hall and already 
has a nice selection of perennials in it.  It will 
also enable us to get our name "out there" 
throughout the community & sounds like a 
worthwhile, fun project. 
 
 
Next Newsletter Deadline is: 
November 29 
 

November Birthdays 
 
11/12 Jean Skewes 
11/19 Deana Hirte 
11/19 Virginia Morgan 
 

 


